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11th July 2018 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our annual prize giving event will be taking place on Thursday 19th July it will be starting at 10.30am and 
usually runs for about an hour. 
 
This year the signing choir will be opening the ceremony before the awards are presented. In 
between each presentation classes will be showing a video/presentation of all the fun, learning and 
opportunities that they have experienced during the year. We will then have the 6th form closing the 
show with their dance performance from the Stag Theatre. 
 
The prize giving will be taking place at the Loose site in the main hall for secondary and sixth form 
pupils. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Richard Dalton  
Head of Secondary 
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